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Together we learn, discover, grow and succeed. 

@chapelhallPS 

A note from Mrs Brown… 

Welcome back to a new session and we are delighted with the number of parents/carers that 

were able to join us to see our ‘new’ school. We are now pretty much organised, still un-

packing boxes, but happy the move is all over. The children are settling well in to their new 

environment, even our new P1’s! Please take time each month to read these important 

emails and follow us on X (formerly Twitter)@Chapelhall PS to keep up-to-date with what is 

going on. Attached is also a Dates for the Diary for the session so you can plan for some of 

the main events in school. I look forward to all the exciting things ahead for the session.  

Dates for your Diary 

Wed 6th Sept—Parent Group in dinnerhall 6.30pm 

(all welcome) 

Fri 22/Mon 25 Sept—Holidays 

Wed 27th Sept—Open afternoon form all Parents/

Carers 2pm 

Wed 4th Oct—School photos 

Wed 4th Oct—Parent Group (Online) 

Mon 16-Fri 20th Oct—Holidays 

 

Absence—Please email the school office if 

your child is going to be absent for any 

reason. We must know the reason so the 

code is marked correctly. Attendance is a 

major focus again this session across all 

establishments in NLC and is closely moni-

tored. 

enquiries-at-Chapelhall@northlan.org.uk 

PE kit 

All pupils need to have  bag with change of 
gym shoes, shorts/joggers and a t-shirt. 
This will be kept in school on their peg and 
be sent home occasionally for washing. 
(Staff will email their PE days in a letter) 
All clothing must also be labelled. Please 
let me know if you need help to provide 
this. Water is the only item that can be 
taken into the gym hall—no juice allowed. 

Parents’ Group 

On Wednesday 6th September at 6.30pm 

we will be having our first Parents’ Group 

meeting of the session. It will be in the 

Dinnerhall and lasts about an hour. The 

group would love to have many more par-

ents/Carers join them to plan and organise 

fundraising events and activities for the 

children as well as find out about what is 

going on in the school. They meet monthly 



Together we learn, discover, grow and succeed. 

Communication 

The best way to communicate 

with us in school is be email.  

For teachers —enquiries-at-

chapelhall@northlan.org.uk 

For Mrs Brown HT 

nlbrowns@northlan.org.uk 

For Mrs Rutherford DHT 

nlrutherfordl1@northlan.org.uk 

For Mrs Cameron PT 

Travel to school 

We encourage all children to walk, cycle or scoot 

to school. Bikes can be locked on the bike rack and 

please encourage them to wear a helmet for safety. 

Bikes should not be ridden in the playground.  

Parents must not park in the Bus Bay as this pre-

vents the school bus arriving at the campus and the 

children alighting safely. Please make sure anyone 

else picking up/dropping off knows this too. 

Thanks for your help. 

 

Can you Help? 

We are looking for some things that you 

may have at home not being used but in 

good condition. 

 Dressing up clothes 

 Lego/Construction kits 

 Smaller sized fleece blankets/picnic 

blankets 

 Jigsaws 

(with all 

the bits) 

for all ages 

School Website  

Our school website is currently being up-

dated for this session, however, there are a 

number of links for support about things 

in the Health and wellbeing Hub. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/

Support from NLC 

Support is available from the Tackling Poverty 

Team TPteam@northlan.gov.uk to help maxim-

ise income and manage debt, ensuring you 

have all benefits you are entitled to. Link be-

low: 

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/benefits-


